
 

INTRODUCTION OF CHOICE BASED CREDIT SYSTEM (CBCS) IN JB COLLEGE 

 

The Governing Body Meeting held on 20th May 2016, decided to introduce CBCS programmes 

in undergraduate level from the academic secession 2016-17. It approved the syllabi designed by 

the Board of Studies of different departments of the college following minimum course 

curriculum of UGC.   

 

 

  







Mailbox of jbcollege

1 attachment(s) - Annexure_-_I___II__Suplemantary_details_and_bank_details_format_.doc (41.50KB) 

Subject: Reg: Star College Scheme
From: Garima Gupta Scientist D <garima.g@nic.in> on Fri, 29 Jan 2016 16:36:57 

To: jbcollege@rediffmail.com, njbc@rediffmail.com 

Cc: "suman.dbt" <suman@dbt.nic.in> 

Dear Dr. Bhuyan,

This is with reference to your proposal submitted to Department of Biotechnology for financial support 
under Star College Scheme. It is to inform you that your proposal has been examined by the Expert 
Committee constituted by the Department and has been recommended for support under Strengthening 
component of the Star College Scheme to 4 departments (Botany, Zoology & Biotechnology, 
Chemistry and Physics) at your college. The college, however, needs to relook and assess 
the list of equipment proposed and restrict the budget @ Rs. 5.00 lakhs under NR head for 
each dept. (one time) and @ Rs. 2.00 lakhs per dept. under recurring head for a period of 3 
years; subject to approval of the revised proposal. The college would be reviewed after 
completion of three years for continuation of support at existing level, discontinuation or 
Upgradation to Star Status, based on the performance.
The financial approval in this regard is under process. Meanwhile, you are requested to accomplish 
following:

1. Register your College in CPSMS under ‘Human Resource Development’ (HRD) scheme. The procedure 
for registering is mentioned in Annexure-I, if your college has already registered under CPSMS please 
ignore it.

2. Provide the supplementary information as mentioned in Annexure-II
The above information should not be more than 3-4 pages and may kindly be sent in point wise manner 
with in one week of receipt of this letter in hard copy as well as copy by email.  

Best regards,
O/f Dr. Garima Gupta
-- 

Dr Garima Gupta
Scientist 'D'
8th Floor, Room No. 814
Department of Biotechnology
CGO Complex, Lodi Road
Delhi 110 003
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